
Mitchell College of Business University of South Alabama 
 
The Mitchell College of Business at the University of South Alabama, invites applications for a tenure-
track, 9-month position (all ranks considered). The position seeks candidates to teach primarily 
undergraduates in a newly-established Supply Chain Management program, beginning August 15, 2022. 
Candidates should have demonstrated potential to contribute to the scholarly literature in supply chain 
management, logistics, and related areas, as well as a confirmed commitment to excellent teaching. 
Candidates should have an earned doctorate in Supply Chain Management, Business Logistics, 
Transportation, Marketing, or a closely related field, from an AACSB-accredited institution.  
 
Rank will be determined based on qualifications and experience. Successful candidates should be legally 
authorized to work in the United States at the time of appointment and continue working legally for the 
term of employment. While the search remains open until the position is filled, applicants should send 
materials as early as possible. Applicants should send a letter of application, vita, and the names and 
contact information of three references, electronically, to: Joe F. Hair, Chair, Supply Chain Management 
Search Committee, Mitchell College of Business #232, University of South Alabama, 5811 USA Drive 
South, Mobile, AL 36688-0002, jhair@southalabama.edu.  
 
The University of South Alabama (www.southalabama.edu), classified as a high research activity 
university, is a major center of high-quality undergraduate, graduate, medical and professional 
education located on the upper Gulf Coast, enrolling approximately 14,000 students. The university is 
located in Mobile, Alabama (www.mobile.org), recognized as a vibrant business, cultural, and 
recreational hub, located conveniently between the Florida Panhandle and New Orleans. Mobile is 
experiencing an economic surge across industry sectors, including aerospace, shipping and maritime 
interests, healthcare, distribution, and services. The Mitchell College of Business, accredited by AACSB 
International, endeavors to play a critical role in this ongoing regional economic growth.  
 
The University of South Alabama is an EO/AA employer and does not discriminate on the basis of race, 
color, national origin, sex, pregnancy, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, religion, 
age, genetic information, disability, protected veteran status or any other applicable legally protected 
basis.  
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